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Denver's Stettner Miller Attorneys Join Fisher Phillips

News

10.21.13 

Employment  Law, BusinessWeek, Citybizlist, Law Week Colorado, ATLaw Blog and Denver Business

Journal all posted articles in October reporting Fisher Phillips expansion of the Denver office,

adding four attorneys from Stettner Miller. Denver Managing Partner Todd Frederickson

commented that, “[the new] attorneys share our commitment to providing value to clients through

business-focused advice and smart litigation strategies.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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